
From: Kurt Smith <kurts34@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 8:51 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: taco johns and popeyes proposal 

 

i just moved to milwaukew bought a house on 3rd and armour. ive mever tried popeyes 

however...in lacrosse wisconsin where im from, there are about 5 taco johns and i been twlling 

my family in miowaukee about taco johns and how good it is! hope they build them!!!!  

 


